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JUNIOR MUSIC CONCERT
Our junior music ensembles performed this week at a special concert.

Held in the auditorium for parents and friends of our Junior musicians, it was a great event where
each ensemble performed a short set of music to showcase their hard work and new songs they
have learnt this year.

The concert opened up with our 110-piece Year 4 concert band, and it was inspiring to see the
musical level our students have achieved after learning their instruments for only
eight months. All other ensembles performed well, and it was an enjoyable morning of music.

Thank you to all those parents and family who supported the event, and to all the music tutors
that continually work hard with our students to achieve musical excellence.

Well done everyone!

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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